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To the people of God at Our Redeemer, 

By the time you are reading this, I should be in Israel.  If not, then we are probably 
wandering aimlessly lost in the Frankfurt Airport.  Honestly, I have approached this journey 
with complete confidence that God will protect us and lead us safely to the Promised Land.   
 In the days leading up to this trip, I found myself being very excited, which was not 
unexpected, however my excitement was not for the reason you would anticipate.  I was 
excited to return home, but not just because I would get to see my wife and daughters.  I was 
excited to be able to share what I saw. 
 My dad told me that, when he returned from Israel, Bible class was never the same.  He 
would read a passage and see in his mind the place where it happened.  I am excited to have 
this experience.  I am excited to share this experience. 
 The one regret I have is that the people who have their birthdays during the time I am 
gone will not receive any telephone greetings from me.  I assure you that you are still in my 
prayers.  On that note, I ask for your continual prayers for myself and all the travelers.   
 Have a blessed celebration of the Reformation, and I will see you for the Feast of All 
Saints. 
         In Christ, 

          Pastor Eden 
 

October’s Treasurer’s Report  
PROFIT & LOSS 

   
Sep 11 Budget Jan - Sep 11 YTD Budget 

 

Total 
Income 31,591.99 23,683.52 252,728.08 213,151.68 

 

Total 
Expense 28,685.95 27,575.72 239,934.95 248,181.60 

Net 
Income 

 
2,906.04 

 
-3,892.20 

 
12,793.13 

 
-35,029.92 

PROFIT & LOSS FROM BUDGETED INCOME & EXPENSE ITEMS ONLY 

   
Sep 11 Budget Jan - Sep 11 YTD Budget 

 

Total 
Income 23,111.83 23,683.52 227,860.23 213,151.68 

 

Total 
Expense 28,726.15 27,575.72 228,934.06 248,181.60 

Net 
Income 

 
-5,614.32 

 
-3,892.20 

 
-1,073.83 

 
-35,029.92 

 



Who’s Who at Our Redeemer-  
 
President 

 
Larry Foster 

 
Oct. 2011 – Sep. 2012 

 
Vice-President 

 
Bill Dicks 

 
Oct. 2011 – Sep. 2012 

 
Secretary 

 
Wanda Spohr 

 
Oct. 2011 – Sep. 2012 

 
Treasurer 

 
Donna Haire 

 
Oct. 2011 – Sep. 2012 

 
Financial Secretary 

 
Janett Mueller 

 
Oct. 2011 – Sep. 2012 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Education Board 

 
Becky Lunt 

 
Oct. 2011 – Sep. 2013 

 
 

 
Lisa Howerton 

 
Oct. 2010 – Sep. 2012 

 
 

 
Hannah Ott, S. S. Supt., ex officio 

 
appointed 

 
 

 
Melissa Knapp, S.S. Supt., ex officio 

 
appointed 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Board of Elders 

 
Terry Morse 

 
Oct. 2011 – Sept. 2013 

 
 

 
Jerry Lunt 

 
Oct. 2011 – Sept. 2013 

 
 

 
???? 

 
Oct. 2011 – Sept. 2013 

 
 

 
Chris Knapp 

 
Oct. 2010 – Sept. 2012 

 
 

 
Ryan Vaughn 

 
Oct. 2010 – Sept. 2012 

 
 

 
Ray Miklius 

 
Oct. 2010 – Sept. 2012 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Evangelism Board 

 
Rosie Meyer 

 
Nov. 2010 – Sep. 2012 

 
 

 
Michelle Urbon 

 
Oct. 2011 – Sep. 2013 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Property Board 

 
Steve Kaiser  

 
Oct. 2011 – Sep. 2013 

 
 

 
Bill Humphrey 

 
Oct. 2010 –  Sep. 2012 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Stewardship Board 

 
Eldon Schoch 

 
Oct. 2011 - Sep. 2013 

 
 

 
Jim Howerton 

 
Oct. 2010 – Sep. 2012 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Youth Ministry Board 

 
Heidi Schlipman 

 
Oct. 2010 – Sep. 2012 

 
 

 
???? 
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Remembering In Our Prayers  
 

REMEMBER IN PRAYER THOSE IN OUR NATION’S MILITARY SERVICES: Mark and Kari 
Adams, Mark Borg, Paul Boriack, Steve Clark, Aaron DeWerff, Cindy Flesner, Rick    
Flesner, John Haines, Blake Hemmann, Zach Howerton, Ryan Keller, Jason Klauser, 
Jared Lunt, Dan Meyer, John Miller, Jeremy Myers, Amanda Schwartz, Jeremy 
Schwartz, Aaron Schmitt, Ryan Thruston, Marc Troxel, Kristen Vahle, and Patrick 
Weppler. 

 
REMEMBER IN PRAYER THOSE WITH ONGOING HEALTH NEEDS: Nick Austin, Sean Burner, Chris 
Clevenger, Joann Durbin, Max Ellerbrock, Scott Garner, Joseph Hoebing, Roger Hyer, Michael 
Morgan, Nancy O’Neal, Nancy Ott, Cole Schullian, Kory Tournear, Jacob Weimer, and Vicki 
Wemhoener 
 
REMEMBER OUR SHUT-IN MEMBERS AND FRIENDS : Norma Baird, Dolores Bruenger, Guye Dedert, Maxine 
Delven, Gloria Douglas, Barbara Ebel, Doreetha Elliott, Ralph Genenbacher, Paul Hagemann, Ruth 
Holt, Merle Kuntemeier, Jesse Leenerts, Bob McGartland, Jacqueline Mickens, Marilyn Newman, Sue 
Patton, Patricia Powers, Dora Rodefeld, LaVora Scoggan, Ike Shaffer, Lucille Stuffing, Thea Sueltman, 
Ida Utterback, Ann Viar, Robert Wemhoener, Lucille Wiskirchen 
 
 

 Keep Our Missionaries in Your Prayers 
Our Family in Turkey, 
Apple of His Eye Mission Society,  
The Evangelical Lutheran Church in Latvia,  
The Lutheran Church of the Redeemer, Harlow, Essex, U.K.,  
The Independent Evangelical Lutheran Church in Germany,  
Mrs. Alvina Federwitz in Liberia, West Africa,  
Jonathan and Carrie Federwitz and their children in Papua New Guinea,  
Danny and Becca DeLoach and their children in Papua New Guinea,  
Mrs. Julie Lutz in Papua New Guinea. 
 

 
                  

Our Seminary Students               
Concordia Seminary, Saint Louis, MO: 

 
Concordia Theological Seminary, Fort Wayne, IN: 

Joel Brassfield, 143 Grafton Court, Kohler, WI 53044  
 

 

                            Our Mission 
To the glory of God we are SHARING Our Redeemer by … 

CARING for one another in Christian love and compassion 
ENCOURAGING growth and outreach through worship and Bible study 
BEARING one another’s burden’s as family 
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   News & Notes  

 
Drawer Cart by the Office Steps  
    Top Drawer: For Campbell's labels & General 
Mills box tops for education, HyVee UPCs, 
County Market brand UPCs, & Tyson A+ lablels. 
They benefit the St. James school library. They 
can’t use the Betty Crocker or the Kool-Aid points 
though. Thanks!    
     2nd Drawer: For any type used greeting card 
fronts. Good Samaritan home uses them to make 
things.  

3rd Drawer: For cancelled stamps for mis-
sions. They must be complete stamps.  
 
GREETING CARDS (sponsored by the PLuS 
group) Be sure to check out the wide variety of 
assorted greeting cards. Each card is only 50 
cents. 
 
St. James School Cookbooks  are still being 
sold in the Secretary’s office. They are really nice, 
have lots of good recipes in them and are $20.00 
each.  Checks should be made out to St. James 
Lutheran School PTL.  
                                                
November offerings  from Sunday School are 
going to St. Louis Seminary Food Bank. 
 
Concordia Food Bank explains there is an 
increase in demand for the food bank food & 
merchandise coupons, because dorm students 
now have a kitchen area where they can cook 
their own meals.  If anyone is interested in 
mailing coupons to the food Bank, the address is: 
Concordia Food Bank, 801 Seminary Place, St. 
Louis, MO 63105.  (Quincy’s Sunday Newspaper 
usually has many coupons.) 
 
Food Bank – Our Church still offers food to our 
families who need a helping hand. If you know of 
someone who needs some help, contact the 
church office @ 223-1769 

 
Rake & Run Nov. 19th.  Save 
the date!  Sign–up sheets are 
out, for youth and adults  who 
are willing to help rake the 
leaves.  There is also a sign-up 
sheet for those who would like 
to have their leaves raked! 

 

The Rada Cutlery is an 
ongoing fundraiser. 
Once we have enough 
orders that total around 
$60 to $70, we will place  
an order.  

Rada has a variety of products: cutlery, 
stoneware, soy wax candles, and quick mixes.  

 
Catalogs are also available.  Please feel free 

to take one.    
Sales to benefit Lutheran education! 

 
Thank you to all of you who have placed orders.  

We hope you are enjoying your items, and 
appreciate your support! 

 
ORLC Scrip Fund – September Report 

Ending Balance Cash $1,360.56 
Ending Balance Cards   6,150.00 
Total Assets  $7,510.56 

Less: Liabilities 
 - 
3,100.00  (loan from the Church) 

     -475.00  (cards owed to cust.) 

Total Equity  $3,935.56 (net profit from start) 
 
Thrivent Associate Membership:   
Information on how to become a member, so you 
can volunteer to help the community by being a 
part of this fraternal benefit society without 
owning a Thrivent Product, is on the east 
Vestibule table. The information folder also 
includes an application if you are interested. 
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We will have the Rada Cutlery table 
staffed the FIRST SUNDAY of the 

MONTH  
between services. 

 
NEXT RADA DISPLAY DATE: Sunday, 

November 6 th. 
 

If you have any questions about the 
product, please stop by! 

We will have a limited number of items on 
hand, and will always take orders! 

 



Website News: We have a new feature on the 
website to help ensure we stay current.  At the 
bottom of every website page is the "Website 
Submissions" link.  Just a click on the words and 
you'll be at a new page with the easy to fill in 
boxes to submit any updates, corrections, or new 
items for the website.  There's also a way to 
submit photos.  The first time, you'll need to 
submit a request for a login, and we'll send the 
login information within a few days or less. We 
need to use the login to prevent unknown 
postings.  It may take a few days for changes to 
appear since our website is being maintained by 
volunteers.  

 
Donations of food or cleaning products are 
being taken for the Concordia Seminary Students 
and their families.  All donations will be delivered 
to St. Louis by LWML members.  Please drop 
your donations in the box marked Concordia 
located under the coat rack across from the 
men’s restroom by Thurs., Nov. 3rd.  Suggested 
items are soups, hot cocoa mixes and baking 
items for the upcoming holidays. 
 
ORLC LWML FALL SOUP & SANDWICH 
SUPPER:  Nov. 5th @ 6:00 p.m.  Come select 
from a variety of homemade soups, sandwiches 
and desserts.  For a Donation, you can support 
the mission projects of Our Redeemer’s LWML 
and eat too!  Besides the missions we support 
with our Mite Boxes, each year we select 4 local 
and 4 national missions to support.  Come enjoy 
good food, good fellowship and do your part to 
support us and our missions.  Thanks!  Please 
sign up on the sheet in the narthex, if you are 
attending, so we can plan accordingly. 
 
Sunday School Snacks :  Donations of snack 
items for the Sunday School children are wel-
come!  Cereal (Cheerios, Chex, etc.) cookies, 
breakfast bars, etc. are welcome treats. Thanks!  

 
Hansen- Spear 2012 Religious Calendars  
are here.  Help yourself!!  
 
St. John’s Lutheran  church in Hannibal invites 
you to attend their annual Soup Dinner & Bazaar 
on Sat., November 12th from 11 a.m. to 7 p.m. 
 
Culver's  - As of yet, scrip cards are NOT 
available for Culver's.  Hopefully that will soon 
change. ☺  

There’ll be GIFT WRAPPING at the Very 
Merry Market! If you have any of the following 
items that you would like to donate, please bring 
them to the church and leave them in the 
designated box near the south entrance. 
WRAPPING PAPER                   BOXES  
SCOTCH TAPE            GIFT BAGS 
RIBBONS      TISSUE PAPER 
BOWS             TAGS 

 
Pizza Hut  - Please note the value of the Pizza 
Hut scrip cards is $10 ... not $20 as listed on the 
scrip order form. Sorry for the confusion. Thanks 
for your continued support of the Scrip Program. 
 
Benefit for Chris Clevenger: It’s time to 
celebrate.  Chris Clevenger, member of Our 
Redeemer Lutheran Church, has been fighting 
Leukemia since the spring of this year.  She has 
endured three rounds of chemotherapy and a 
bone marrow transplant from her sister, Becky.  
She is recuperating and we would like to 
celebrate with her and her family.  Chris is 
married and has three children who attend Liberty 
School.  She is the band director at Camp Point 
Central.  The benefit will be Sunday, November 
13th at the Elks in Quincy from 1 -7 p.m.  There 
will be food and all types of music all day!  
Anyone who would like to help or donate items for 
the silent auction or raffles, please contact Dawn 
Ormond at 645-3428.  
We look forward to seeing everyone celebrate 
with Chris and her family! 

 
Traditional Turkey Dinner – 
Nov. 12, 2010 – sponsored by 
Katherine Luther Guild & LWML 
from St. James.  Serving Times 
are 4-5 p.m. and 6 p.m. Tickets 
are $8.50 for adults and $4.00 for 

children, 10 & under. Tickets must be purchased 
ahead of time (by Nov. 6th) from any St. James 
LWML or guild member or from our church office.  
Call 224-8447. 
 
LONG JOHN SILVER'S  - is discontinuing their 
role in the Great Lake Scrip program.  So, their 
gift cards will no longer be available for ordering. 
      
PLuS  is looking for people to donate Baked 
Goods items for the Very Merry Market.  If you 
can donate please contact Lisa Howerton @ 617-
3206.                           Page 5  



Luther Sites Trip : District President Bueltmann 
and Dave Rohe are planning another trip to the 
Luther sites in and around Wittenberg Germany.  
We plan to leave the U S on May 3, 2012 and 
arrive back on May 12, 2012.  As in the past, our 
trips are all inclusive including air fare, hotels, two 
meals per day, most entries and gratuities.  We 
will visit sites such as Luther's birth and death 
houses, the site of his grave in the Castle Church, 
the Kidnap site, Wartburg Castle, and many 
more.  We will travel while in Germany in a 
modern motor coach, which is also included in 
the cost of the trip.  Our plan is to keep the cost to 
around $2300 and $2400.  If you are interested 
(No commitments yet), please contact Dave Rohe 
at 217-793-1802 or drohe@cidlcms.org  and 
request an application.   
 

Men’s Club Turkey Supper, 
Nov. 5, 2011 @ the Lutheran 
Church of St. John  from 4-7 
p.m.  Tickets are $8.00 for adults 
and $4.00 for children.  Get 
them from any Men’s Club 
member or the church office 

here or there.  See the flyer for the menu. 
 
College Students and Families:  If you are 
returning to college or starting new, please be 
sure to give your school address to the church 
office.  There are slips on the table by the 
basement stairs.  Fill them out and give them to 
the ushers or put them on the secretary’s desk. 

 
222-8267 

 

SAVE THOSE LABELS!!!  – HyVee upcs, 
General Mills box tops, Campbell labels and 
Tyson A+ Project labels are being collected.  
Please keep saving them to help fund the St. 
James School Library. 
 
COUNTY MARKET MAX CARD DOLLARS 
FOR EDUCATION PROGRAM  runs August 1 
– December 31, 2011.  Each person needs to fill 
out a Shopper registration from and return it to 
school.  Each time you use your Max Card at 
County Market, you will be supporting the St. 
James Library. 
 

  
TEEN NEWS 

 
CID Jr. High Lock-in, 2011 - IL Wesleyan 
University- Bloomington, IL, Nov. 11 & 12, from 9 
p.m.- 6 a.m. Sign Up with Youth Leaders - $25 
per student, free T- shirt, if entry is postmarked by 
Oct. 21. 
 
Concordia  is pleased to announce two 
Visitation Events for college students thinking 
about becoming pastors & Deaconesses.  There 
is no registration fee.  You can receive housing in 
the dorms and at the end of the day a dinner will 
be provided.  For registration forms and a 
detailed schedule see the secretary. Pick from 
Jan. 6, 2012 or March 16, 2012.   
 
OAFC Events:  Join us for fun, fellowship, to 
help make the Central Illinois Area grow and to 
spread the Good News of Jesus.  If you have any 
questions, please contact Jamie Louderback at 
217-430-4760.  Next event is in Nov., maybe at 
Galesburg, IL – TBA. 
 
Careers for Christ Weekend - Nov. 4-6 @ 
Concordia University in Chicago is for 
Sophomores, Juniors & Seniors interested in 
becoming church professionals.  Visit 
CUChicago.edu/C4C or call 708-209-3100 for 
more information. 
 
Youth Ministry Symposium:  “At the Foot if the 
Cross: Orange, California; Jan. 5-7, 2012.  
Registration $175.00 @ www.lcms.org/youth. 
 
ORLC PLuS Group  is on the hunt for 
lightweight 8 ft. tables as well as card tables to 
borrow for "A Very Merry Market".  We would 
need the tables at church on Sunday, November 
5th for set up after late service.  If you have any 
questions, please contact Melissa or Tina.  Thank 
you for your help in making this a huge success! 
 

November Puzzle Page Answer:  page 11 
Surely goodness and mercy shall follow me all the 
days of my life; and I will dwell in the house of the Lord 
forever.      Psalm 23:6 
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Evening Ladies Aid 
 
October has been a bit of a whirlwind, but we’re surviving! The month 
kicked off with our meeting on the 6th.  Donna and Suzanne Troxel 
hosted with scrumptious desserts that were enjoyed by all.  
 
The meeting started off with a study/devotional from the ‘Today’s 
Light’, followed by approval of the minutes from last month’s meeting 
and the reading of the treasurer’s report. 
 

For unfinished business …the girls who attended the Sacajawea ‘Beautiful Feet’ retreat shared with 
the others about how wonderful the retreat was and that they would look forward to another one! The 
Fall Zone Rally attendees also shared what they took away from the rally as the most memorable. By 
far, the mission speaker from Madagascar was #1 on everyone’s list! 
 
Also, last minute details were addressed for the LWML Breakfast, which by the way, we are shouting 
out a very loud “THANK YOU” to all who attended. We had a full house and with your generous 
donations, our 4th quarter mission project recipients will also be saying thanks, as well!   We still have 
two months that we’ll be collecting mites to fund those projects. They are listed on the acrylic mite box 
in the narthex, which is where you can also dump your mite boxes or your change! 
 
New business discussed …was finalizing our ‘Movie Night’ plans. If you missed it, we’re sorry, 
because the movie, ‘Fireproof’, was outstanding and boy did we have fun!  If you have never seen that 
movie, PLEASE, rent it. Your marriage will be glad you did! 
 
Rounding out new business was voting on the dollar amounts to send to our third quarter mission 
projects, Camp Callahan and Wittenberg Campus Ministries and a committee was formed to iron out 
the details of the church social on Nov. 5th.  Fellow LWML members, you’ll be contacted very soon 
about what to bring.  
 
Lastly, the fall Clarion was handed out to those who don’t get one via email and Quarterlies issued to 
anyone who had not gotten the latest one. One very nice thank you note that we received from an 
attendee to the Sacajawea retreat was also read! Those are always wonderful to get.  
 
The November 3rd meeting, hosted by Joann Reichert and 
Linda Wingerter, will get started at 6:30. The final details of 
the church social will be discussed as well as getting started 
with our Christmas party. 
  
Hope to see you at a meeting soon to check us out! Our 
group is so blessed with the many gifts, talents and 
resources of all the ladies and we welcome you to join us in 
“serving the Lord with gladness”! 
 
If you would like more information about our Evening Ladies Aid Society, please contact any LWML 
member, Michele Clevenger at 217-224-7881 or m.l.clevenger@comcast.net  or check out the LWML 
on the World Wide Web at www.lwmlcid.org or www.lwml.org.     
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 November Birthdays 

 

 1   Victoria Hufendick 
 2   Anthony Myers 
 3   Bernard Weisenburger Jr. 
 5   Brianna Frink 
 5   Steven Voepel 
 6   Karen Lohmeyer 
 7   Carrie Fischer 
 7   Bethany Foster 
 8   Bruce Burner 
 8   Orville Dicks Jr. 
 8   Mildred Graham 
 8   Verna Harker 
 9   Maggie Bowles 
 9   Audrey Church   
 9   Colleen Westberg 
10   Frank Hanawalt Jr. 
  
 
 
 

 
11   Charlotte Vahle 
12    Donna Johnson 
13   Mayce Bent 
13   Renee Durst 
13   Danielle Fleming 
15   Dennis Fleming 
15   Dakota Martin 
16   Andrew Allen 
16   John Church 
16   Lori Klauser 
18   Shelia McElfresh 
19   John Baker 
19   Barbara Ebel 
19   Jacob Ott 
20   Monty Dodd 
20   Jesse Schweitzer 
 
 
 
 

 
22   Matthew Weppler 
23   Katherine Spohr 
24   Marjorie Baker 
24   Katherine Koenig 
24   Derek Ott 
24   Paul Weisheit 
25   Carolyn Cramlett 
25   Robert Tipton 
27   Jeremy Holtman 
28   Jammie Meyer 
29   Bernice Wagner 
29   Adrian Zehnle 
30   Stephanie Bush 
30   Brandon McGartland 
30   Ida Utterback 
30   Kristen Vahle 
 
 

                November Anniversaries  
 
 
 5   Carl & Carol Muehring 
20   Ryan & Tina Vaughn 
22   Larry & Reva Ehmen 
25   David & Lynn Wombles 

 
26   Harry & Barbara Hall Jr. 
26   James & Shelly Holtman 
26   James & Nancy Ott 
27   David & Jessica Showman

 
   

 
November Baptisms  

 
  
  2   Piper Clevenger 
  3   Mary Voepel 
  4   Jerry Lunt 
  6   Ray Johnson 
  7   Jeanette Wyatt 
  8   Audrea Fitch 
  8   Hayley Harvey 
  8   William Schlegl 
  8   Curtis Spohr 
  9   Krystal Frink 
  9   Joann Reichert 
10    Bryan Baird 
10    Danny Baker 
 

 
10   Kensey McGartland 
13   Guye Dedert 
13   Eben Fischer 
13   Alexander Fitch 
13   Kathleen Schoch 
14   Tanner Clevenger 
14   Stacy Valentine 
19   Brianna Frink 
19   Amy Killday 
22   Ruth Caldwell 
22   Matthew Dyer 
22   Angela Nixon 
 
 

 
23   Bernard Weisenburger III 
24   Ethan Clevenger 
24   Quinton Hibbert 
26   Ethan Sass 
27   John Baker 
27   Robert Gooding 
28   Janice Colvin 
28   Erik Mix 
29   Karen Lohmeyer 
30   Erica Dedert 
30   Patricia Florey 
30    Kari Mercurio 
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                                               Assignments for November 2011 
 

Communion Assistants: 
 
Sat., November 5 at 5:00 p.m. 

 
Bill Haire 

 
 

Sun., November 6 at 8:00 a.m. Bill Dicks Brad Ehmen 
 
Sun., November 6 at 10:15 a.m. Bruce Burner 

 
Terry Vaughn 

 
Sat., November 12 at 5:00 p.m. 

 
Bill Haire 

 
 

 
Sun., November 13 at 8:00 a.m. 

 
Chris Knapp 

 
Bob Frink  

 
Sun., November 13 at 10:15 a.m. Steve Schoch 

 
Terry Morse 

 
Sat., November 19 at 5:00 p.m. 

 
Bill Haire 

 
 

 
Sun., November 20 at 8:00 a.m. 

 
Clint Gooding  

 
Larry Foster  

 
Sun., November 20 at 10:15 a.m. Steve Kaiser Joe Cleaves 
 
Sat., November 26 at 5:00 p.m. 

 
Bill Haire 

 
 

 
Sun., November 27 at 8:00 a.m. 

 
??  

 
Bob Jording  

Sun., November 27 at 10:15 a.m. 
 

Chet Vahle  
 

?? 
 
 
 Ushers:                       

 
  Saturday at 5:00 p.m. Josh & Jenna Crabtree 
 
Sunday at 8:00 a.m. Bill Dicks, Jerry Lunt, Bernie & Jacob Ott 

Sunday at 10:15 a.m. Bruce Burner, Steve Hyer, Terry Morse, Stan Yelton  

 
 Parish Nurse: Donna Troxel   
        
 Registration Slips: Ellie Bowls 
  
 Altar Care: Ruth Essington, Melanie Zehnle, Kim Gooding, Shelly Holtman 
 
 Counters: Mary Lazzeri & Barb Ellerbrock 
   
 Driver: Roger Hyer      
  
If you wish to help in one of these areas, please contact the church office at 223-1769 or by email:              
Secretary@OurRedeemerQuincy.org or one of the following people:           
Greeters: Early Service – Sandy Callahan   Ushers: Early - Jerry Lunt 
      Late Service -- Ruth Hall         Late – Terry Morse 
Communion Assistants -- Ryan Vaughn          Saturdays – Chris Knapp 
Altar Care – ??                Special Services – Ray Miklius 
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Pastoral Report  
(September 1- September 30, 2011) 

 
 

Official Acts                                      
Baptisms:  

 
      Funerals:  
   
      Confirmations 
 
 Weddings: 
 Rosenkoetter/ Fonck Wedding                  September 10, 2011  
           
Membership Changes   
 Gains [+0B, +0C]                                                                                                                                                                                                            

 Baptisms [+0B + 0C]  
   
  Confirmations [+0B, +0C] 
        
  Transfers In [+0B, +0C]                 
    
 Losses [-0B, -0C] 
  Deaths [-0B, -0C]            
   
 Transfers Out [+0B, +0C] 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         
Statistical Adjustment [+/-0B, +/-0C ] 
 
Membership 

 
Jan. 1, 2011 

 
Gains 

 
Losses 

 
July 31, 2011 

 
   Baptized 

 
595 

 
+10 

 
-16 

 
589 

 
   Confirmed 

 
460 

 
+10 

 
-14 

 
456 
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PUZZLE PAGE 
 

THE END RESULT 
by 

Bill Schlegl 
 
 
 What will be the end result if you remain faithful to our Savior, Jesus 
Christ?  Write the letter that comes five letters after the letter given. 
 
 

 
 
 _____________     ________________     ______       ___________ 
 N P M Z G T          B J J Y I Z N N          V I Y          H Z M X T 
 
  

__________        ____________      _____       _______     ________ 
 N C V G G          A J G G J R          H Z          V G G        O C Z 
 
  

________       _____     ______     _________       _______     ___ 
 Y V T N          J A          H T          G D A Z          V I Y          D 
 
  

_________    ___________      _____      ________     ___________ 
 R D G G        Y R Z G G          D I           O C Z          C J P N  Z 
 
  

____       _______       _________      ________     _________. 
 J A          O C Z          G J M Y          A J M          Z Q Z M 
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“A Very Merry Market” 2011 

(It is less than weeks away!) 

  Make plans to attend our 2nd annual 

“A Very Merry Market” 

on Saturday, November 12th 

from 9 am – 2pm. 

Breakfast and lunch will be available for purchase. 

Some of the vendors on hand: 

Creative Memories, Uppercase Living, Creations by Vale, 

Tupperware, Landscape Creations, etc,  

Quiltology, Longaberger, Kimaris Kreations,  

Gina-n-Guiseppi, Fabulous Faces (face painting), 

Scentsy, Tastefully Simple, Avon,  

Ginger’s K-9 Cookies, Miche Bags, 

Arbonne, Domestics Etc, Thirty-One,  

St. James School Store, And many more … 

Free admission 

We will be collecting non-perishable food items for Quanada 

& a free will offering will be used to purchase items for their food bank 

AVMM sponsored by:  PLuS and Thrivent 

Check out our Facebook page: 

www.facebook.com/verymerrymarket  

www.facebook.com/verymerrymarket    
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Montana Adventure 
July 16-26 2012 

 
Activities include:   

• Hiking  
• Camping  
• Horseback riding  
• Rock climbing & repelling  
• Whitewater rafting in Glacier National Park 

• Daily devotions 
• Servant events 
• Square dance on the final night 

 
What is provided: 

• Transportation on Amtrak to and from Whitefish, MT 

• Transportation while in Montana 
• All food while in Montana (the food is AWESOME) 

• Tents and equipment needed for various activities  
 

What you need to bring: 

• Sleeping bag and camping pad 
• Water bottle or Camelbak  

• Bible 
• Willingness for adventure 
 

Details: 

• You must have completed 5th grade (it doesn’t matter how long ago) 
• Cost: $650 age 15 and under;   $850 age 16 and older 
• Reserve your spot with a deposit: $100 for youth, $300 for adults 
• Make checks payable to ORLC Youth 
• Contact Pastor Eden with any questions at 223-1769 or 224-3929 
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